
Objection Sydney Fish Market Concept Stage 1 Demolition  

• If  the current site was to be retained there would be no disturbance to Pyrmont Bridge 
Rd  

• The proposed demolition will increase volume of traffic caused by construction and 
demolition vehicles. Where will workers’ vehicles park? 

• hazardous materials will be disturbed during demolition and site preparation causing 
pollution of Sydney Harbour 

• noise during demolition, construction and construction-related work will impact on the 
whole area 

• waste & runoff control during demolition, construction and construction-related work will 
have negative impact on water quality 

• there will be noise impacts arising from demolition of current site, thus affecting local 
residents and Sydney Secondary College 

• demolition work must not occur at night 
• care must be taken to preserve aquatic ecology and threatened species 
• Wentworth Park must remain free from any disturbance  
• no demolition work must commence until Hanson concrete batching plant (SSD8544) 

DA has been approved 

Jan Wilson 
8 Darling St 
Glebe 2037 
0408 207 784 
janwil@bipond.com 


